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May 8, 2018 
 
Dear Proud Elizabeth Public School Teacher, 
 
Elizabeth Public Schools is always working towards its goals of college preparedness, career 
readiness, and “on-time” graduation for every child. As educators, we meet those goals through 
successfully nurturing our students during their transformation from today’s students to 
tomorrow’s leaders.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week exists to recognize and celebrate educators for their tremendous 
commitment in teaching, developing, and preparing our nation’s children to become the future 
leaders of our community. 
 
Countless numbers of our students have left our schools to attend college, enter trade schools, or 
make the leap right into the work force. Many entered career fields such as engineering, 
technology, energy, hospitality and retail services, public safety, health sciences, military 
leadership, entertainment, visual and performing arts, and education. Before any of them started 
their careers or achieved any level of success, they received the gift of a high quality education 
from Elizabeth Public Schools teachers. 
 
We are inviting everyone in the school community to please visit 
www.epsnj.org/TeacherAppreciation to recognize the excellent work of our teachers. This link 
gives everyone the opportunity to download the “Proud Educator” and "I Love My Teacher" 
images to share stories and pride of Elizabeth Public Schools educators. 
 
Best wishes for a rewarding week that celebrates your contributions to 
Elizabeth Public Schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Olga Hugelmeyer 

http://www.epsnj.org/TeacherAppreciation

